
From: Blaise Alleyne  
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 12:23 PM 
To: City Clerks <CityClerks@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Response to a question on flyer deliveries 
 

Hello, 

At the public participation meeting on flyer deliveries on Tues Nov 2, run by the Community and 
Protective Services Committee, a question was asked of my organization, the Canadian Centre for Bio-
Ethical Reform (CCBR), by one of the councillors. However, we were not able to respond because the 
PPM had already concluded. 

The question was about whether or not CCBR respects notices sent to our organization under the 
trespass act. 

CCBR follows the law, and we do not trespass on private property. That includes residences where we 
have received a legal trespass notice, revoking the implied permission to approach the door under the 
trespass act. We comply with the law, which includes trespass notices. 

Would you please put this on the added agenda for the upcoming Council meeting, and circulate to the 
councillors? 

Regards, 
Blaise Alleyne 
Eastern Outreach Director 
Canadian Centre for Bio-Ethical Reform 
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